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Matter Summary
File Number Title Status
2013-0425 Communication Introduced

Communication from Peter Daniels, Principal Engineer, regarding a driveway permit for 5317

W. Burnham Street.
Introduced: 7/1/2013

Controlling Body: Public Works Committee

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION %p/aue
/ »

MOVER SECONDER AYE

NO

PRESENT

EXCUSED

ACTION

Barczak

NN

DATE: . Czaplewski

Lajsic

‘:Z’ 7 EXQ’/Z May

i Probst

~ Reinke

Roadt

Sengstock

y Vitale

W4 Weigel

v
7
i
o)

TOTAL

SIGNATURE OF LQMMITTEE MEMBER

Vice-Chair

Member

COMMON COUNCIL ACTION APPROVAL

NO

PRESENT

EXCUSED

MOVER SECONDER AYE
: Barczak

ACTION

DATE:

Czaplewski

Lajsic

SUL01 2013 May

Probst

Reinke

Roadt

~
Sengstock —
Vitale -

Weigel

TOTAL / i

City of West Allis Page 1

Printed on 6/26,2013




oY ALTHE CENpe

— N

WEST ALLIS

Wisconsin
Award for
Municipal
Excellence

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

Michael G. Lewis
Director of Public Works / City Engineer

414/302-8360
414/302-8366 (Fax)

City Hall
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July 1, 2013 mlewis@westalliswi.gov

The Honorable Mayor Dan Devine
and Members of the Common Council
7525 West Greenfield Avenue

West Allis, WI 53214

RE: Driveway Permit for 5317 W. Burnham Street
Dear Mayor Devine and Common Council Members:

The property owner at 5317 W. Burnham Street has requested permission to install a new 30 foot wide
driveway at their property between two existing driveways on either side. The new total width of the
combined driveways will then total 95 feet. Revised Municipal Code 11.09 (2)(b) states that driveways
shall not be “greater than thirty (30) feet, except in industrial zoned areas where a driveway may be of
greater width when approved by the Board of Public Works”. This property is located in an industrial
zoned area where several of the nearby properties also have driveways which greatly exceed 30 feet.
Therefore the Engineering Department would recommend approval of this request for a combined 95
foot wide driveway.

Sincerely,

)
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Peter C. Daniels
Principal Engineer
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